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3 PROPOSED TAYPLAN STRATEGIC DEVELOPMENT PLAN 2012/2032 (AN198-2011) 
 
The City Development Committee, at its meeting on 28th March, 2011, considered Report 32-2011 by 
the Director of City Development.  The Committee agreed to ratify the decision of the Tayplan Joint 
Committee to approve the proposed Tayplan Strategic Development Plan (as amended) for public 
consultation. 
 
Consultation on the Plan took place over an 8 week period during June and July 2011.  No 
modifications to the Plan have been proposed and it is now being submitted to Scottish Ministers for 
examination. 
 
Given the stage that the Proposed Tayplan Strategic Development Plan is at in the preparation 
process it is considered that it is now a material consideration which the Development Management 
Committee should take into account in the determination of planning applications. 
 
 
 
 


